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To learn more about Wild Care visit our web site! 
www.wildcarecapecod.org

	
 



 


     


 

Donate Items from our Wish List  
Great Blue Heron Success Story!  
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This Great Blue Heron was rescued on March 4 after a suspected hit-by-car incident.  He came into Wild Care extremely weak, unable to stand, dehydrated, emaciated, and with fluke worms attached to the inside of his mouth! 
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Photo by Amy Webster
After much treatment and care by Wild Care staff, he made a great recovery!  He ate well and gained weight.  Then, he spent time in our Elliptical Aviary (seen in the above picture), where staff could make sure he could fly well.  After a miraculous recovery, he was released on the Dennis/Brewster town line last Thursday! 
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Carolina Wren Released After A "Buttery" Situation
 

A Caroline Wren had a sad Valentine's Day when he inadvertently flew into a bucket of butter that was sitting outside a local bakery.  The Wild Care staff believed the Wren might have been searching for bugs that were attracted to the butter.  Luckily, the Wren sustained no major injuries, and was successfully released on March 15.
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There's a New Way YOU Can Help Wild Care!
 

Become a Wild Care sustainer today!
Help Wild Care year round by pledging a monthly gift.
 

Please click here to download our "Become A Sustainer" donation form or call our Office Manager Cristalyn Searles directly at 508-240-2255.  

Some New Faces
At Wild Care 
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Left to Right: Cristalyn Searles, Lisa Cavanaugh, and Niki Howes

Wild Care would like to introduce some new faces to our team!

Cristalyn Searles is our new Administrative Assistant, taking the place of Tyler Piebes who left to pursue his glass-blowing business full-time.  Cristalyn will be in charge of the Wild Care office and can be reached at admin@wildcarecapecod.org.

 

Lisa Cavanaugh is our new Development and Communications Officer who will oversee Wild Care's fundraising, events, and public relations.  She can be reached at lcavanaugh@wildcarecapecod.org.

Niki Howes, who began at Wild Care as an intern and a volunteer, is now our newest wildlife rehabilitator.

 

We are pleased to welcome the three of them to Wild Care!
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3-Legged Turtle Awaiting Summer After Successful Amputation
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This Eastern Box Turtle was rescued last September after an animal had attacked and bit off his front left leg.  He underwent a successful amputation and has made a full recovery!  Having only 3 legs doesn't stop this little guy from walking and eating, and he will be able to survive well back in the wild.  What a trooper!

Estimated to be about 30 years old, he is currently resting at Wild Care while he is "wintered over" until summertime when he can then be released back to Truro where he was found.
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Wild Care
10 Smith lane
Eastham, Massachusetts 02642

info@wildcarecapecod.org
508-240-2255

 


	 
About Wild Care
 Since 1994, Wild Care has treated injured, ill and orphaned native wildlife for release back into the wild capable of independent survival, prevented wildlife casualties through public education and counseling, and engaged the community in conservation services through volunteerism.
Wild Care does not charge the public for our services.  We accept wildlife regardless of a rescuer's ability to make a donation; and we never compromise quality of care or the dignity of an animal's life for fundraising purposes.
 

	

	


	


